
new york
study tour

College of Human Sciences
International Quality of Life 
Awards and Study Tour

Preparation for the study 
tour will occur throughout 
Fall semester in special 
lectures, workshops and 
assignments on the AU 
campus designed to 
enhance the culminating 
experience in New York. 
From December 4 - 8th 
2015, students will have 
the opportunity to visit 
many exciting venues in 
Manhattan related to art, 
design, food, families and 
culture, as well as to serve 
as ambassadors at the 
International Quality of 
Life Awards held at the 
United Nations on 
Monday, December 7th, 
2015.

2015

To be eligible to enroll in this 
course, a student must:
• be a junior or senior in the 
College of Human Sciences;
• have an overall 3.0 ungapped 
GPA;
• complete and submit the 
application no later than 4:45 pm, 
Friday, March 20, 2015; 
• participate in a competitive
interview selection process; and
• understand that the tour is 
scheduled during final exam 
week; therefore, students must be 
willing to work with their 
instructors to reschedule some or 
all of their final exams (permission 
to reschedule will be provided by 
the Dean’s office). Enrollment is 
limited.

Students are expected to 
cover the cost of an 
on-campus etiquette 
dinner, as well as airfare, 
ground transportation and 
some meals in New York.  
Hotel accommodations, 
transportation related to 
the tour, entrance fees to 
New York sites, and other 
selected meals will be 
provided.

For additional information 
and to submit an 
application, please go to:
www.humsci.aburn.edu/
iqla/studytour

Fall Semester, 2015
      HUSC 5940 - 001
1 Credit Hour
Monday at 1:00 - 1:50pm


